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WORKSHOP FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENTS  

 

Thank you to all who attended the last Parents Workshop on  

Saturday 4th December.   

 

We have listened to your feed back and we are happy to deliver  

another Parents workshop on the Youth Gaming and Gambling 

(YGAM) along with Money Flipping. These topics will be more in depth 

than the last session. This session will cover how everyday games can 

have a gambling aspect to them. 

 

We are offering workshops just for parents. There will be an opportunity 

for parents to ask questions on these topics and address any parents 

concerns. 

 

Saturday 22nd January  

Morning session - 10am-1100am 

Click here to join the meeting  

 

Afternoon session - 1.30pm—2.30pm 

Click here to join the meeting  

 

If you have any questions about this workshop please do not hesitate to email 
us on the below. Please note this email address can not be used to report 
crimes. 

NorthPrimarySchools@met.pnn.police.uk 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTZmMzY2ZDctNzJiMS00NTk2LWI5OTctZDlmMzIzNDI0NWEz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f3ee2a7e-7235-4d28-ab42-617c4c17f0c1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224b4dfd9c-05c5-446d-ae4d-ecfa9ca7974a%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWVkYjdmMzMtMDRmNy00OWYwLWE4ZTMtMDlmZjYwNjM3MmU1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f3ee2a7e-7235-4d28-ab42-617c4c17f0c1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224b4dfd9c-05c5-446d-ae4d-ecfa9ca7974a%22%7d

